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Monday 12th July 2021

Dear Families of Year 6,

Unfortunately we have to close the year 6 bubble today because of a confirmed Covid Case. I realise how disappointing this is for pupils, year 6 staff and their families during the children’s last days with us at Brentfield.

Celebrating the end of Primary school is very important for the pupils so we have rearranged the Graduation to now take place on TUESDAY 20Th JULY AT 9.15.  I realise some families may be celebrating Eid on this day but we would like to invite Year 6 and the 1 pre-arranged family member to attend the graduation.

Children will come to school at the usual time dressed in their Graduation clothes. Parents will be invited to join us at 9.15 when we will continue with our Graduation ceremony and pupils will be presented with their gifts and certificates. 

After the Graduation pupils will have time to say goodbye to their friends and teachers and sign shirts and yearbooks.

Year 6 pupils must now isolate until midnight on Monday 19th July and should return to school for their last ½ day at Brentfield on Tuesday 20th July 2021.

We are currently making arrangements to run a virtual Sports Day for Year 6. More details will be text to you.

Take care and keep safe,




Nicola Harmer 
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